
 

 
“Minimum Pricing of Alcohol - 

Myths, Fears and Realities” 

FREE workshop for professionals to 
explore the findings and results of a 
study investigating the potential 
consequences of introducing a 
minimum price for alcohol in Wales 
– with a specific focus on the 
possibility of ‘substance switching’. 

 

Report available at: 
https://gov.wales/minimum-pricing-alcohol-research-potential-consequences  

Friday 6th December 2019, 9.30am – 12.45pm at: 
Temple of Peace, King Edward VII Ave, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3AP 

• Come and hear from the research team who will share the findings and 
recommendations of the research. 

• You will have the opportunity to explore the implications of the research for 
services and those who will be impacted when MPA is introduced in Wales on 
2nd March 2020. 

• WHO IS THE WORKSHOP FOR: All those working in the field of substance 
misuse including treatment providers, commissioners and policy makers – as 
well as connected disciplines such as housing, homelessness, mental health, 
criminal justice etc. 

Places are limited and are available on a first come, first served basis. A light 
lunch and refreshments will be provided. 

To book your place, please email your name, service name and email address 
to: enquiries@f8c.co.uk 

Research conducted by: Event sponsored by: 
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